
     Sunday,  February 20, 2022 

Душпастирі: 

о. Янко Колошняї 

Резиденція: 306-244-2604 

Kанцеляріа: 306-664-2301 

chan.skeparchy@sasktel.net 

     диякон Мирон Ямнюк 

Pastoral Team: 

Very Rev. Janko Kolosnjaji 
Residence: 306-244-2604 

Office: 306-664-2301 

chan.skeparchy@sasktel.net 

  Deacon Myron Yamniuk 

Office Hours:  
 

Tuesday 

Wednesday  

Thursday 

Friday 

 
9:00am-1:00pm 

 
 

Monday - office  
CLOSED   

CATECHETICAL PROGRAMS:   
   See inside for specifics 

BAPTISM: By appointment    
(Pre-Baptismal preparation) 

CONFESSIONS - СПОВІДЬ:   

           30 minutes before Liturgy  

MATRIMONY:  By appointment  

              (one year in advance) 

FUNERALS: By arrangement 

VISITATION OF THE SICK:  

 any time 

HOLY COMMUNION AT HOMES:  
First Friday of the month 

ALL SAINTS UKRAINIAN CATHOLIC CHURCH - NORTH BATTLEFORD  

HOLY EUCHARIST UKRAINIAN CATHOLIC CHURCH - HAFFORD AND DISTRICT  

DIVINE LITURGY 

Sunday:     9:30 a.m.                   
10:00 a.m. 

Daily:         7:30 a.m. 

БОЖЕСТВЕННА  
 

ЛІТУРГІЯ 

В неділю:  рано              
Свята:     10:00 рано 
Щодня:      7:30 рано 

https://signoftherose.files.wordpress.com/2021/02/
separation_of_sheep_and_goats_met_cdi24-144-4s1-1.jpg 



  

  
НЕДІЛЯ / SUNDAY, February 20th  35th Sunday after Pentecost; Sunday of  Meat-fare;  35-Неділя по Зіс. Св. 
Духа, Неділя М’ясоиусна; Matthew 25:31-46 
 
     9:30 a.m.  Divine Liturgy  for all Parishioners  (Bilingual)   Свята Літургія за парафіян         Livestream   

   1:00p.m. Divine Liturgy ,  for all Parishioners   (Bilingual)   Свята Літургія за парафіян         

 Holy Eucharist Ukrainian Catholic Church  - Hafford and District 

     4:00 p.m.   Divine Liturgy ,  for all Parishioners   (Bilingual)   Свята Літургія за парафіян         

 All Saints Ukrainian Catholic Church—North Battleford 

 ПОНЕДІЛОК - MONDAY, February 21st      

 No Liturgy             

 ВІВТОРОК -  TUESDAY, February  22nd      Livestream 

      7:30 a.m.           Divine Liturgy   Health of UCWLC Members….……………………………................                                                                                                

 СЕРЕДА - WEDNESDAY, February 23rd               Livestream  

      7:30 a.m.           Divine Liturgy    +Irina Kocis…………………………………….………………...Family  

  ЧЕТВЕР - THURSDAY, February 24th              Livestream       

      7:30 a.m.   Divine Liturgy     +Peter Shein.………………...………………...…..…..Daniel Shein   

 П’ЯТНИЦЯ - FRIDAY, February  25th    Livestream                                                                                  

          7:30 a.m.  Divine Liturgy      +Terry Boyko……………….………Bernie, Marlene & Joseph  

 СУБОТА - SATURDAY,  February  26th       Livestream 
       7:30 a.m.            Divine Liturgy     +Zlata & +Joakim………………….……………………………Family  
    
 НЕДІЛЯ / SUNDAY, February 27th  36th Sunday after Pentecost; Sunday of  Cheese-fare;  36-а- 
Неділя по Зіс. Св. Духа, Неділя Сироиусна; Matthew 6:14-21 
 
     9:30 a.m.   Divine Liturgy  for all Parishioners  (Bilingual)   Свята Літургія за парафіян         Livestream   

     1:00 p.m.   Divine Liturgy for all Parishioners   (Bilingual)   Свята Літургія за парафіян         

 Holy Eucharist Ukrainian Catholic Church—Hafford and District 

   4:00p.m. Divine Liturgy for all Parishioners   (Bilingual)   Свята Літургія за парафіян         

 All Saints Ukrainian Catholic Church  - North Batttleford   

    
  

Вітаємо всіх гостей, приятелів та рідних, які зєдналися сьогодні  разом брати 

участь в цій  Службі Божій. Нехай наш Господь благословить Вас і Вашу родину! 

 We extend a warm welcome to all guests, friends, visiting relatives, and parishioners in     

celebrating t s Divine Liturgy together.  May our Lord bless you  and your family! 



 
St. Volodymyr Ukrainian Catholic Park Inc. 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 24th, 2022   

Cathedral Stair Campaign  
 

Thank you for your donations!  Collections as of February 16, 2022 are $12,000.00!  
 

 God Bless! 

 
The Saskatoon Knights of Columbus will be hosting a virtual Pro-Life fundraiser on Saturday,  
Feb 26, 2022 at 7 pm.  A 50/50 raffle is being conducted as part of this fundraiser and tickets are $5 

each.  Contact the Knights of Columbus Grand Knight or the Knights of Columbus In Support of Life repre-
sentative for tickets.  Mark your calendars now to attend this event.  More details will follow in future Bulletin 
Announcements.  For more information on the event or tickets call Louis Roth 306-249-2764 or Murray 

 
Marriage Prep Course 

 
 

If you are planning to get married anytime over the next year … Congratulations! 
Please be advised that Marriage Sacramental Preparation is required for marriage in all our parishes and 

registration for the next Marriage Prep Course  “Crown them with Honour and Glory” put on by the Family and 
Life Office Marriage Prep team, has begun.  There are both online and face to face (in person/zoom) components 
this course with the teaching portion being held Saturday Feb. 5 and 12 from 9 am to 12 pm both days.  For 

more information and registration contact Deborah Larmour, uwitness2family@skeparchy.org as soon as possible 
as spaces are limited.  

So far we have 4 couples interested/registered.  If couples are not available on the teaching days there is some pos-
sibility that we could record the zoom  talks for their viewing at another time.  There will be an in person meeting 

of couples who choose to attend at the chancery where the zoom meeting/ recordings will be made. 

BLESSING OF YOUR HOME 
If anyone would like Father Janko to bless their home, it will be by  
appointment only. Please call the rectory (306-664-3459) or send an  

e-mail (office@cathedralsaskatoon.com). 

mailto:uwitness2family@skeparcy.org


 ATTENTION - UCWLC Members  
 Membership Fees of $20.00 for 2022 are now due.  

 
               This year, because of COVID-19, you can pay two ways: 1. by enclosing your cash or cheque in an  
                 envelope and putting it in the collection basket. Please mark as “UCWLC Membership” on the  

               outside of the envelope, please include your name so we know who its from. 2. by enclosing your cash 
or cheque mailing it to my home: UCWLC Membership, c/o Iris Owchar 170 Arrand Cres., Saskatoon, SK. 

S7M 4Z8.  You will be receiving a package in the mail which includes a postage paid envelope for you to return 
your membership to me. Also, UCWLC is enclosing a member update form, please enclose this with the pay-

ment of your membership. Your receipt of payment will be sent to you in the mail. Thank you! 
 Iris Owchar, Membership Chairperson 306-220-8275 

СОРОКОУСТИ      
                                                     

 Це особливі молитви в часi  Великого Посту за померлих . Заупокiй нi Суботй 
цього року будуть: 19-го лютого,  12-го, 19-го, 26- го березня, та 4-го травня. 

Вiднова Пом’янйка Померлйх 10 долярiв.  
 

SOROKOUSTY  
Special Memorial Services for deceased  this year on the following  5 Saturdays:                         

February 19th , March 12th,  19th  and 26th, and May 4th.  Renewal of the family Pomianyk is $10.  
 

Parish Annual General Meeting  
March 6, 

Plan to attend, since it is the obligation 
of every parishioner to take part in 

concerning  the future of their 
parish.  

Рiчнi Загальнi Збори Парафiї 
6-го березня, 2022 

 від години 11:30 a.m.   
Кожнйй  член парафiї  має обов’язок 

бутй вйбранйй  до Парафiяльної  Радй i 
голосуватй пiдчас вйборiв. 

Обов’язком кожного парафіянйна 

2021 INCOME TAX RECEIPTS 
Income tax receipts for 2021 have been sent in the mail.  Thank you for all of your generous donations.  

AGM—AVAILABLE ON WEBEX 
 
The Parish Annual General Meeting will be available through WEBEX.  Please 
contact the office at (306) 664-3459 or email office@cathedralsaskatoon.com 
with your email address before March 4, 2022. 



 

 
Guidelines & Information for Attending Liturgical Services 

Saskatchewan Public Health Order -MASKS ARE MANDATORY AGES 3 
AND UP  

 
 Please note, as of Eparchial COVID Committee Meeting, December 31, 2021 

 
*Gaiter masks, face shields, bandanas and single layer cloth masks are no longer be permitted.  Approved 
masks include Level 3 medical mask, N95, KN95 and cloth masks with at least three layers. This is in line with 
guidance from public health experts. 
 
* Faithful not conforming to policy will be asked to leave; as per Bishop Bryan Bayda 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Вітаємо всіх гостей, приятелів та рідних, які зєдналися сьогодні  разом брати участь в цій  
Службі Божій. Нехай наш Господь благословить Вас і Вашу родину! 

 We extend our welcome to all guests, friends,  visiting relatives  and  parishioners in                                     
celebrating t s Divine Liturgy together.  May our Lord  bless you  and your family! 



QUEEN’S HOUSE RETREAT & RENEWAL CENTRE PROGRAMMING INFORMATION FOR 
CHURCH BULLETINS 

601 Taylor Street W, Saskatoon, SK S7M 0C9 
Phone: 306-242-1916 • Email: programming@queenshouse.org • Website:  www.queenshouse.org 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- -----------
-- 
QUEEN’S HOUSE RETREAT AND RENEWAL CENTRE welcomes you! Our programming combines in-
person and online events using Zoom. Please visit our webpage for a list of all upcoming programs and to register 
for all programs: https://www.queenshouse.org/programs/ Nourish Your Mind and Nurture Your Spirit at 
Queen’s House! 
For inquiries/additional information contact Sarah Donnelly, Programming Director: 306-242-1916 x226. 
 
We are requesting that all those participating in our in-person programs wear a mask and be fully vaccinated.  
Thank you for helping us to keep everyone as healthy as possible. 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- -----------
-- 
 
CENTERING PRAYER – all are welcome to gather in-person at Queen’s House or virtually on Zoom on Mon-

day evenings, 7:00 – 8:15 p.m. Fr. Paul Fachet, OMI will provide leadership and guidance for these gather-
ings, and additional insights regarding contemplation and centering prayer from the great teachers will be 
part of every evening. No fee – donations to Queen’s House welcome. Register online to receive the Zoom 
invitation/let us know that you will be coming in person. Call 306-242-1916 x222 for further information.  

 
BEREAVED CAREGIVERS: LIVING THROUGH LOSS - a support group held at Queen’s House - please 

contact Brenda Gibbs, facilitator, prior to registering. Caregivers have often experienced years of anticipa-
tory grief caused by the cumulative losses that occurs when a family is expecting a death. Now the vigil is 
over, and the final grief can be intense. No one grieves the same and there is no single recipe or formula to 
grief work. All that is needed is a commitment to do the work and grow in your grief. With grief in your 
heart, you will never be the same again, yet there is hope in finding meaning and reinvesting in your future. 
Six Wednesday afternoons, 2:00 - 3:30 p.m. February 23 - March 30. Cost $150. A minimum of 5 and 
maximum of 7 participants are needed to offer this program. Registration deadline: February 21.  

 

TRANSITIONS: YOUR JOURNEY OF TRANSFORMATION THROUGH GRIEF AND LOSS - an in-
person retreat with Sarah Donnelly. Participants will have bedrooms with private bathrooms. Welcoming 
those who have experienced a wide range of losses including the death or anticipated death of spouse, part-
ner, child, family member or loved one; the loss of good health in themselves or someone they love; the loss 
of a job; and the ending or deep wounding of a marriage, significant relationship or friendship. Thursday 
March 3, 7:00 p.m. - Sunday March 6, 1:00 p.m. Cost: $525 - program, bedroom, and all meals. Maxi-
mum of 9 participants - register by calling Sarah at 306-717-3707 by February 28.  

 

SPIRITUAL DIRECTION: If you are interested in having a mentor and companion to accompany you on your 

spiritual journey contact Sr. Adeline Behm: 306-242-1916 x228 / email spiritualdirection@queenshouse.org or 

visit our website  http://www.queenshouse.org/?page_id=463 to see a list of our affiliated spiritual directors. In-

person and online meetings are available. 

mailto:programming@queenshouse.org
http://www.queenshouse.org
https://www.queenshouse.org/programs/
http://www.queenshouse.org/?page_id=463



